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Dear parents and students,  

 

'Creativity is intelligence having fun.' 

 

It is an opportune moment to announce that the Government of India is organising the India 

Toy Fair, 2021 from 27 February 2021 to 2 March 2021. It will be inaugurated by the 

Honourable Prime Minister on 27.02.2021. 

 

It will include virtual exhibitions, webinars, competitions and engaging sessions related to 

toy-based learning. It is an extremely creative and unique way to enhance the learning 

process.  

 

Students should register themselves online through this link - https://theindiatoyfair.in/  

 

This wonderful venture will make teaching and learning more activity based. Students must 

avail this opportunity for their betterment.  

 

For further query contact Mrs. Arti Parab (Co-ordinator) - 9873240764 

 

With regards 

 
Inderpreet Bhumra 

Principal (Acting) 

St. Cecilia’s Public School 
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